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Heads Up 
School will be closed 
on Monday 5 May for 
the Bank Holiday and 
reopen on Tuesday 6 
May 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Thought of the Week 
 

“No act of kindness, 
however small, is ever 
wasted.” 
Unknown 

 
 

 

WE ARE A PEANUT and NUT AWARE SCHOOL. 

Nuts and peanuts or any products containing nuts or peanuts are NOT allowed in 
our school. 

 
School Christian Value: We work as a Team 

Two are better than one, because they have a good reward for their labour. If either of 

them falls down one can help the other up. But pity anyone who falls and has no-one to 

help them up. Ecclesiastes 4:9,10 

 

 
 

Welcome to the Summer Term. We hope that you have had a relaxing 

Easter break and look forward to the amazing weeks ahead and the 

sunshine. 

 

The children have launched our whole-school summer term topic called 

‘Creativity and Questions’ by taking part in an interactive assembly which 

was about exploring and looking closely at the beauty of the natural world 

around us. The real voyage of discovery consists not in seeking new 

landscapes, but in having new eyes!  

 

The Christian Value of the Half Term is Service 

“There is more happiness in giving than receiving” Acts 20.35 

  
 
Class Newsletters 

Class Newsletters were sent out yesterday so please check your emails. 
 

Cake Sales  

Thank you for contributing to our last cake sale held by Tawny Owls. We 

always appreciate your support at these events. 

Our next cake sale will be on Friday 20 May hosted by Elf Owls. 



        

Change to the Menu 

There will be a slight amendment to the Menu on Tuesday 6 May due to the 

Bank Holiday. Our cook will now be serving Beef Burgers and Fries instead 

of Sweet and Sour Pork Noodles.   

   

VE Day 80 Street Party 

Further to the letter sent out this week regarding our VE Day 80 

celebrations, please note that we will be holding a Street Party on  

Thursday 8 May.  A special lunch will be served outside if the weather 

permits. The children are welcome to come in 1940s style clothing or red, 

white and blue clothes! 

 

Fathers’ Day Lunch 

A reminder that is the Fathers’ Day Lunch on Wednesday 11 June. 

Unfortunatley we cannot accept any late orders as our cook has to order the 

food in advance. If you would like to book on this, please note that we need 

all orders in by Thursday 15 May. Payments are on ParentPay and you only 

need to let us know if you would like the Vegetarian option or have any 

dietary requirements.  

 

Special Lunch for Census Day  

On Thursday 15 May, our cook will be serving Street Food as it is the 

Census Day. We would appreciate as many children as possible taking up 

this special lunch of chicken nuggets (or veggie option), skinny fries and 

BBQ beans with a Doughnut Muffin for pudding. 

 

Skipping Workshop 

The children of Tawny Owls enjoyed a fantastic skipping event this week. 

Their enthusiasm, resilience and smiles shone out and we were so proud of 

them. 

Connie said:  We went into partners and did ‘big skipping with a big rope. 

We skipped on one foot! 

Jessica said: We learnt how to skip backwards and to hop backwards… and 

to cross the rope behind us. 

Amelia said: We had to change our skipping legs from one to the other! 

 

 

     
            

   
       

 



 

Photographs 

Photos given out yesterday so please note that all orders must be back in 

school by Friday 16 May. Unfortunatley no late orders can be processed.   

 

Photography Competition 

We have a whole of school competition for a Photography Competition. 

Please see the letter which was sent out by email yesterday for more 

details. Happy snapping! 

  

Jessica’s Big Haircut 

Jessica in Tawny Owls (Year 3) is having a "Big Haircut" to raise money and 

awareness of this amazing charity on Saturday 17 May 2025. She has 

always wanted to donate her hair and in her words, "If I can make someone  

smile and feel good that will make me feel happy and good too!" If you 

would like to donate to this fantastic organisation and send Jessica some 

encouraging and supportive words, please see the link below. Thank you.  

 
  https://www.justgiving.com/page/jessicasbighaircut2025?utm_medium=FA&utm_source=CL 

                  

Reminders 

Please remember to bring a water bottle (water only), suncream and a sun 

hat to school now the warmer weather is here. Please make sure that 

everything is named. 

    

Bank Holiday Weekend 

Looking for something to do this Bank Holiday Weekend…please see the 

attached flyer with an event happening over the weekend in Goole. 

Enjoy the extra long weekend and we look forward to seeing you all back in 

school on Tuesday 6 May.    

 

Wise Owls Awards 

Congratulations to all the Wise Owl Winners for the last 2 weeks:   

 
Friday 25 April  Friday 2 May 

Little Owls: Arthur & 

Reuben 

Little Owls: Nova & 

Riley 

Elf Owls: Henry & Luca Elf Owls: Jude & Chloe 

Barn Owls: Alex & Lilly Barn Owls: Mia & 

Freyja 

Tawny Owls: Jacob Tawny Owls: Esmai & 

Arthur 

Hawk Owls: Wills Hawk Owls: Etta 

Snowy Owls: Louie T Snowy Owls: Maxwell 

Eagle Owls: Matthew L 

& Ivy  

Eagle Owls: Neve & 

Lucas 

 

Contact Details                                                                                            

Please may we ask that all parents update the office with any change of 

contact details to assist us in keeping our school records up to date in case 

we need to contact you in an emergency. 
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